
DUNSMUIR PLANNING COMMISISON
 VACANCY

Pursuant to California Government Code Section 
54974 there are four (4) upcoming vacancies on the 
Dunsmuir Planning Commission with terms expiring 
June 2028. The City of Dunsmuir is accepting letters 
of interest from anyone interested in filling the 
vacancies. The commission meets the 2nd Wednesday 
of each month at 6 p.m.  Qualifications: 1. Must live 
within Dunsmuir or sphere of influcence 2. Must be 
registered to vote. Applications available at city hall & 
www.ci.dunsmuir.ca.us/commissions-committees 
email to: adminasst@ci.dunsmuir.ca.us or deliver to 
5915 Dunsmuir Ave, Dunsmuir, CA 96025. Applications 
must  be received by 4:00 p.m. on May 17th, 2024. 

 




